
Conservancy Kids 
We bring the Sonoran Desert to you! 

Welcome to Conservancy Kids! 

Become a junior scientist, exploring the natural world, asking questions, 
and making discoveries. Join us for an adventure that will take you          
outdoors, around the house, and into the incredible Sonoran Desert.        
Welcome to Conservancy Kids! We're excited to see you! 

Nocturnal Wildlife: Spooktober Edition 
October is almost over and in honor of spooky season, Nicole highlights three awesome Sonoran Desert nocturnal 
animals: the scorpion, bat, and ringtail. Check it out!  

Celebrate Bat Week! 
It's Bat Week from October 24-Ocotber 31! Show bats some love by checking out out the official website, where 
you can learn more about bats, participate in fun at-home activities, and find out what you can do to help protect 
our awesome bats: batweek.org  

Click to watch! 

Connect! 

Check out more Conservancy Kids Newsletters at https://www.mcdowellsonoran.org/education 

@mcdowellsonoranconservancy @mcdowellsonoranconservancy 

Connect a kid to nature 

Nicole Kallman, Education Manager 

Nicole loves science and exploration. In college, she studied physics 
and  biology. Now, she shares her excitement about science with  
others, encouraging everyone to follow in the footsteps of Miss    
Frizzle: "take chances, make mistakes, and get messy!"  

nicole@mcdowellsonoran.org 
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